
YOUR COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU 
 

Planning application update 
 
Badger Application for the land opposite St Peters Church will be going in front of WDC 
Planning committee on Tuesday 13th March at the council offices on the Riverside site 
(Waveney drive) near Lings and Asda. The meeting will start at 6 pm 
 
PLEASE ATTEND (The last time this went before the Planning committee it had a lot to do 
with the strength of those that turned out that gave us the chance to have this reheard 
/deferred) We really need as many people to attend as possible- We know that people 
work and have evening/family commitments but if we can show a real united front and 
that this really means something to us, it can and will make a difference 
 
We will be outside the council waiting for all those attending so there is no problems with 
trying to find where the meeting will be held. Try to get there 10 minutes beforehand so 
we can get settled in. 
 
Even if one from your household comes along it will make such a difference, if you can’t' 
but you have family or friends that would be able to come along on your behalf then they 
would be most welcome. 
 
We don't have to stay for the whole meeting but if you really can spare the time please 
come and join us as the saying goes...."There's strength in numbers" 
 
Carlton Colville Town Council needs Support from us the Residents after all, it’s our lives 
that will be affected by the wrong decision being made. 
 

Come along and be the difference!   
 

Thanks for taking the time and trouble to read this 


